
 

Save the date! 
Upcoming events…. 

July 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

School Reports 

These will be going home on Monday 19th with 

your child, if a 2nd copy is required please 

contact the school office.  

Our last newsletter for this academic year……Reception children have enjoyed visiting their new classroom and 

outdoor play area & have met their new teacher and teaching assistants. Y1 are visiting St Anne’s Beach where 

they will make sand art and take part in other exciting activities. Y2 visited Fleetwood and studied Seaside 

Holidays as part of their Geography topic. Y3 visited the Clock Tower at Stanley Park & are championing the 

Clock Tower to be awarded a Blue Plaque, part of Heritage Blackpool. Watch this space! Y3 also walked around 

Blackpool identifying which buildings had already been awarded a Blue Plaque. The kite making workshops 

continued & proved to be very popular & will hopefully be making a return in the new school year. Y5 watched a 

virtual Rivers Workshop as part of their topic & then put into practice what they had learnt at Cuerden Valley.  

All year groups held their sports day & for once it didn’t rain YAY. Mrs. Galloway & Miss Johnston listened to 

the children’s prefect speeches ready for September, and as we say goodbye to our year 6’s who are hopefully 

excited about starting high school, but sad to be leaving the St John’s Family, we have planned an ice cream 

van to visit on Monday & their school disco will also be on Monday evening. As they say: ‘That’s all Folks’ until 

September! 

      Contacting School 

Email: admin@st-john.blackpool.sch.uk 

Tel No: 01253 807495 

 

 

 

TEACHERS FOR SEPTEMBER 

All classes enjoyed their moving up time, meeting their 

teacher and looking around their new classrooms. 

Rec – Mrs. Shearman 

Year 1 – Mrs. Zinna 

Year 2 – Mrs. Hume 

Year 3 – Mrs. Hall 

Year 4 – Mrs. Firminger 

Year 5 – Mr. Giles 

Year 6 – Miss Johnston/Mr. Corser 

 

ALL Y6 children will be sorely missed, and we wish 

them well as they move on to their new high school. 

We are sure they will all Shine Brightly and continue 

to make us proud. 

We also say goodbye to Miss O’Keefe who is leaving 

us for pastures new- thank you for all you have done 

for our children at St John’s. We wish her lots of 

luck. 

In September, we will welcome Mr Giles, who will be 

our new Assistant Head Teacher and will teach Year 

5. We are excited that he will be joining us. 

 

School Closes for Summer Holidays on 

Wednesday 21st July at 2pm. 

 

School re-opens on  

Thursday 2nd September 2021. 
 

 

 

               

ParentApp/Tapestry/Facebook/Website 

             Please Please Please 

Ensure that you have signed up for the 

 Parent App, it is the best way of school being 

able to communicate directly with parents. 

  Children in Rec Year 1 and Year 2 also have 

Tapestry. 

The whole school is able to locate information 

on our website and facebook page. 

PLEASE LOOK REGULARLY FOR SCHOOL 

INFORMATION 
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